
Subject: Survival kits?
Posted by Aircraftkiller on Sat, 29 Jan 2005 09:23:54 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The UN deemed it illegal? Lets check the facts, shall we?
Lets look at resolution 1441, I'll take excerpts to prove to
you its legality.

Quote from 1441:"Recognizing the threat Iraq's noncompliance
with Council resolutions and proliferation of weapons of
mass destruction and long-range missiles poses to
international peace and security,"

Quote from 1441:"Deploring the fact that Iraq has not
provided an accurate, full, final, and complete disclosure,
as required by resolution 687 (1991), of all aspects of its
programmes to develop weapons of mass destruction and
ballistic missiles with a range greater than one hundred and
fifty kilometres, and of all holdings of such weapons, their
components and production facilities and locations, as well
as all other nuclear programmes, including any which it
claims are for purposes not related to
nuclear-weapons-usable material,'

Quote from 1441:"Deploring further that Iraq repeatedly
obstructed immediate, unconditional, and unrestricted access
to sites designated by the United Nations Special Commission
(UNSCOM) and the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA),
failed to cooperate fully and unconditionally with UNSCOM
and IAEA weapons inspectors, as required by resolution 687
(1991), and ultimately ceased all cooperation with UNSCOM
and the IAEA in 1998,"

Quote from 1441:"Deploring also that the Government of Iraq
has failed to comply with its commitments pursuant to
resolution 687 (1991) with regard to terrorism, pursuant to
resolution 688 (1991) to end repression of its civilian
population and to provide access by international
humanitarian organizations to all those in need of
assistance in Iraq, and pursuant to resolutions 686 (1991),
687 (1991), and 1284 (1999) to return or cooperate in
accounting for Kuwaiti and third country nationals
wrongfully detained by Iraq, or to return Kuwaiti property
wrongfully seized by Iraq,"

Quote from 1441:"Recalling that in its resolution 687 (1991)
the Council declared that a ceasefire would be based on
acceptance by Iraq of the provisions of that resolution,
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including the obligations on Iraq contained therein,"
(translation for this one: Saddam broke the fucking Persian
Gulf Peace treaty)

Quote from 1441:"4. Decides that false statements or
omissions in the declarations submitted by Iraq pursuant to
this resolution and failure by Iraq at any time to comply
with, and cooperate fully in the implementation of, this
resolution shall constitute a further material breach of
Iraq's obligations and will be reported to the Council for
assessment in accordance with paragraphs 11 and or 12 below;

11. Directs the Executive Chairman of UNMOVIC and the
Director General of the IAEA to report immediately to the
Council any interference by Iraq with inspection activities,
as well as any failure by Iraq to comply with its
disarmament obligations, including its obligations regarding
inspections under this resolution;

12. Decides to convene immediately upon receipt of a report
in accordance with paragraphs 4 or 11 above, in order to
consider the situation and the need for full compliance with
all of the relevant Council resolutions in order to secure
international peace and security;

13. Recalls, in that context, that the Council has
repeatedly warned Iraq that it will face serious
consequences as a result of its continued violations of its
obligations;"
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